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Notice: SWAT Team Training Scheduled for March 13
th

 in Lake in the Hills 

 
Lake in the Hills, IL – The McHenry County Sheriff’s Office SWAT team training will be held in 

conjunction with the Lake in the Hills Police Department on Wednesday, March 13, 2019 between 8:00am 

and 5:00pm, at the vacant Village-owned building located at 1111 Pyott Road. This training will involve a 

large police presence at the site. If you see police activity and hear noise from this location, it is part of the 

training exercises. Training in progress signs will be prominently displayed in the area on Pyott Road. 

 

 

ABOUT SWAT 

SWAT is an organization comprised of members from local area police departments and is activated to assist 

participating police departments when needed during high-risk situations outside the realm of normal police 

operations. Possible situations include barricaded suspects, hostage rescue, an active shooter and high-risk 

search/arrest warrants among other responsibilities. The primary goal of the SWAT team is peaceful 

resolution with the preservation of life. For more information, visit 

http://mchenrysheriff.org/operations/swat.aspx.   
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